
 

30 September 2013 

 

Accreditation to Steve Biko Memorial Lecture at UCT 

“Pan-Africanism and the African Renaissance”              

2 October 2013, 18h00, Jameson Hall, Upper Campus 

Dr Nkosazana Dlamini-Zuma, Chairperson of the African Union Commission, will deliver 
the 14th Annual Steve Biko Memorial Lecture at the University of Cape Town on 
Wednesday, 2 October 2013. The event will take place at 18h00 in the Jameson Hall, 
Upper Campus (doors open at 17h00). 

The lecture, which marks the 36th anniversary of Biko’s death, was established in 

2000 as the Steve Biko Foundation’s flagship programme. It presents a platform to 

explore the contemporary relevance of the life and legacy of Bantu Stephen Biko, 

central to which is the struggle icon’s role in advancing social justice. 

 

Media accreditation:  

 

All media are welcome to attend the Steve Biko Memorial Lecture, but would need 

to be accredited due to the high demand for seats at this event.  

 

For media accreditation please contact Loga Makwela at 021 650 5427 

or loga.makwela@uct.ac.za before 13h00 on Tuesday, 1 October 2013. 
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